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HAPPY EASTER! Over the next 6 weeks we will be celebrating Easter and rejoic-

ing that God is alive. Take some time and reflect how you can develop a rela-

tionship with the living God. Maybe it can be through a more consistent prayer 

time, maybe it is getting to Mass/Church every Sunday, or maybe it is asking 

God to help you develop habits that build up his community rather than tear it 

down. Join us in this challenge to live in God’s kingdom on Earth so we can be 

with him in Heaven. See below for the photos of our Easter coloring contest 

winners - they are also on display outside the school office. 

 

Reminder:  Busing will be available tomorrow, April 14th (this was listed incor-

rectly in last week’s bulletin). The next district non-busing day is next Friday, 

April 21st (Blaine buses will run normally on this date). 

 

We have about 8 weeks left of the 2022-2023 school year. As is the case every 

spring, this time of year is busy and there is a lot going on at SJB. Below are 

just a few of them: 

 

• Sunday, April 23rd is our K-2 grade level Mass at 10:30am. All students in 

grades kindergarten, first and second grades who attend Mass and wear 

their uniform will get an out of uniform slip. Check in with Mrs. Barsness 

following Mass. 

• SJB PTO is sponsoring a Feed My Starving Children event on Friday, April 

28th. See below for details and to sign up to attend.  

• Our 8th grade students will be traveling to Washington, D.C. from Tues-

day, May 2nd thru Friday, May 5th. They will spend the week learning 

about our nation’s history. 

• Our Spring Family Fun Night will be on Friday, May 5th from 5:30-7:30pm. 

Join us for some games, food, fun and a book fair! More information to 

come. 

• On the weekend of May 6-7, our second grade students will be receiving 

their First Communion. Please keep them in your prayers as they continue 

to prepare for this wonderful sacrament. 

• Wednesday, May 10th is our May Crowning Mass at 8:30am. This is also 

the beginning of our celebrations of our 8th graders. Archbishop Hebda 

will be celebrating Mass with us that day. 

 

As you may know, the Minnesota State Legislature passed a bill for free 

lunches for all students effective next school year. We are still waiting on 

specifics and the requirements to qualify for this program. We will keep you 

updated as we know more. 

 

Congratulations to all those school families who came into the Catholic 

Church this past weekend at the Easter Vigil. We are so pleased that you are 

part of our community. Welcome! See below for a photo. 

 

We are in the process of reviewing tuition assistance requests for the 2023-

2024 school year. In addition to the tuition assistance, we also have the SJB 

Discipleship Grant. This grant is for all those who are active parishioners at 

St. John’s Church. All grant application must be in by April 27th. Please click 

here for more information and to apply:  SJB Discipleship Grant Application 

 

From the Principal 

Upcoming Events: 

Grade 2 - Mill City Museum 

   April 14 

Grade 8 Retreat 

   April 17 

Grade 7 - TG Engineering 

   April 17 

Grade 4 - Science Museum 

   April 19 

No Busing  

   Friday, April 21 

K-2 Grades Sunday Mass 

   Sunday, April 23 at 10:30am 

After School Art Class 

There are still two sessions availa-

ble to join Mrs. Perez for an after 

school art class this April! During 

this session, students will have 

the opportunity to make a wreath 

shaped with love, and made in the 

color way of your choice!  
 

Who:  SJB students K - 8 

Time:  2:30-4:00 p.m. 

When:  2 Thurs sessions; 

1 wreath per session; 4/20 & 4/27 

Cost:  $15 each session 
 

  Wreath Class Registration   
 

**Please be sure to note which 

day you are signing up for!  Fees 

for classes will be added to your 

Tads account. 

*STUDENT NEED TO BE ABLE TO  

 TIE A KNOT* 

https://forms.gle/GchAiweMkzgexjx16
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054bacaa22a6fc1-spring3#/
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I will be out of the school office next week. Please reach out to Joy Thienes at thienesj@stjohnnyb.org or 

via the main office phone at 651-633-1522 x 1118 if you need immediate assistance while I am out.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and a great week next week! 

Blessings- 

Ms. Ann Laird, Principal 

REGISTER HERE 

Sign Up Genius 

mailto:thienesj@stjohnnyb.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e4da9af2da5fd0-feed?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e4da9af2da5fd0-feed?useFullSite=true#/


Page 3 

SJB Parish News 

Friday, April 21st 7:00-9:00pm in the SJB Gym  

Jesus Night is our last middle school event of the school year and we will 

be partnering with Damascus Catholic Mission Campus to offer an excit-

ing evening of games, a message, and adoration with praise and worship. 

Whether you have been to camp or not, you are welcome!  

5th-8th graders from across the metro will be joining us for this fun even-

ing! Registration is required. 

 

Pre-registration is recommended. On-site registration will be available. 

Registration Link: https://form.jotform.com/222856310783155  

 

Questions? Email Teresa Wilder at teresa@damascus.net or Sarah Wilder 

at wilders@stjohnnyb.org  

Jesus Nights with Damascus and the CYSC Community 

Congratulations to our Adults and Youth 

who were received into full communion 

with the Catholic Church this Easter Vig-

il.  We had 4 baptisms, 9 profession of 

faith, 14 confirmations and 15 first com-

munions.  Pictured here are all the candi-

dates.  We had many school parents come 

into the catholic church this year.  Continue 

to pray for their journey of faith. 

https://form.jotform.com/222856310783155
mailto:teresa@damascus.net
mailto:wilders@stjohnnyb.org


Easter Coloring Contest 


